
DECEMBER 2006 Newsletter 
 
Next Meeting: Thursday, January 18th: 7:30 Knights of Columbus in Neptune 
This is the first meeting of the 2007 season. Please plan to attend and be a big 
part of the racing season! 
WWW.GSQMRC.COM.  HOTLINE 609-242-8880  
 
Presidents Message:  
Dear Garden State Members: 
I want to take this opportunity to wish everyone a Happy and a Healthy Holiday 
Season. Thank you so much for all that you have done for this sport. 
Best of luck and congratulations to the new board. 

Sincerely,  
Jill Forrester 
 
 
Meeting information:   Next Meeting: Thursday, Jan. 18th: 7:30pm. Knights 
of Columbus, Neptune.  
 
 
 
Memebership form should be turned in  to Tammy ASAP. If it is not turned in by 
Dec. 31st you are considered a new QMA member. 
 
Committee Information: Advertising, Banquet, 50/50, Flagging, Fundraising, 
Motorsports Display, Nominating, Opening Day, Pit Steward and Number Board, 
Practice, Race Directing, Safety, Sign-Ins, Special Activities, Tech, Tower, 
Trophies, Work Detail, and Yearbook.    
 
Please volunteer to do the MotorSports Show for the club in January! 
 
 
 
Safety News: Please be sure all novices contact the novice director or read 
the QMA rulebook on line before buying any equipment. All cars must be 
safety inspected before they are able to race. 
The NJ State Law regarding the 2 year seatbelts will be strictly enforced. Your 
seatbelts must have dates on them and cannot be more than 2 years old. No 
more steel braided fuel line required in the State of NJ 
 
 
 
Tech News: Any new novices  or anyone else that bought a motor from 
someone should have it teched before racing. Anyone who is unsure of 



whether or not their motor is legal should also have it teched. Please 
contact Rick Mauriello. It is better to be safe than sorry. 
 
Web-site News: Sebastian Font is the webmaster for the GSQMRC web site. 
Please be in touch with him if anyone needs anything posted. Anyone racing in 
the off season should get the results to Sebastian to post. Email Sebastian at this 
address. 
 
December Birthdays: Chris Delaney: 29th, Tyler DeVault: 18th,Jaime Fitzpatrick: 
10th, David Latour: 10th, Matt Lawrence: 30th,Luke Schooley: 22nd, Zach Haspel: 
2nd, Rachel Weir: 2nd 
 
Classified: The GSQMRC web site has a classified section. Please feel free 
to post anything you have for sale or might be looking for.  
 
A directory of officers can be found on the officers page.  
 
Please keep in mind that everyone in this club is a volunteer when it comes to 
working.  We all make mistakes but do our best in everything from scoring to sign 
in’s to judging, to everything else that takes place at the track.  Let’s try to 
remember to set a good example for the kids and show our support for one 
another  
 


